If you called 911 for help
Could we find you??
Help Us Help You

The Drakes Crossing Fire Association is offering a driveway identification program. Many mailboxes are bent up or the numbers are wearing off. So, help us help you.

Proper addressing is very important to our fire district. Ever home should be identified with numbers large enough to see. When every minute counts we don’t want to pass up your address. Numbers should face both directions at the end of your driveway.
 
District wide Drakes Crossing is beginning a campaign to get reflective numbers on every driveway. Throughout this campaign a volunteer fire fighter from Drakes Crossing will place a post and number placard at the end of your driveway with reflective numbers visible on two sides. We are asking for a $15.00 contribution to cover the cost of the materials. This will help emergency service personnel to find your home during a 911 event, providing you with quicker more efficient service.

Name: _______________________________________

Address: _____________________________________

Phone #: _____________________________________

Type Home: _____________________________ (ie. Manufactured, 2 story)

Shared Driveway 
Yes
No

____ I am interested in the identification program but contact me later

Contributions can be mailed to:

 Drakes Crossing Fire Dept. Attn. Driveway ID

19364 Powers Cr. Lp. Rd

Silverton, OR 97381





Pd.___________
